
 

 
Letter of Award 

  
 
 
To:  Officer Todd Belitz #1084 
From:  Frank G. Straub, Jr., Chief of Police 
Date:  August 13, 2013 
Re:  Lifesaving Award 
  
 
  
Officer Belitz, recently Sgt. Staben and Sgt. Gilmore nominated you for the Spokane Police 
Department’s Lifesaving Award.  The Lifesaving Award is given to department personnel who, 
by their immediate actions, have saved a human life under unusual and/or extraordinary 
circumstances. When the Special Awards Committee reviewed your nomination, it was clear 
that you are most deserving of this recognition. 
  
The Lifesaving Medal is being awarded to you for your heroic actions in providing CPR which 
saved the life of a man on February 21, 2013 during a vehicle and foot pursuit.  Incident number 
13-57264.  
  
Officer Belitz, you will be awarded the Lifesaving Medal and the uniform Lifesaving Bar 
during the annual Employee Awards Ceremony in February 2014.  
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 
  
Frank G. Straub, Jr. Ph.D. 
Chief of Police  
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